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Join the Town of Niagara Alert Messaging 

System for Important Information.  Text 

the Word ALERT to 1(833)664-4114 to 

Opt in. 

Happy Holidays to all from the staff of the 

Senior Program 

The Town of Niagara Senior Program 

will be closed form Thursday December 

19th until Monday January 5th.  We will  

reopen on   Tuesday January 6th .         

As of January 1, 2025 Paige Printup will be the new Senior Program Director.  I know you will give 

her the same support that you have given me during my tenure as Senior Program Director. 

As I embark on the next chapter of my life, I carry with me many fond memories of our time     

together.  

Thank you for being such an integral part of my life. I wish you all the best and hope that our 

paths may cross again in the future. 
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2025 (Tentative) 

Safe Driver Course January 17th, 9am—3 pm, at the Calvin K  Richards  Senior/Youth  Community    

Center 

Safe Driver Course March 22nd, 9am—3 pm, , at the Calvin K  Richards  Senior/Youth  Community    

Center 

Easter Luncheon Thursday April 17th, 11 am—1 pm, at the Active Hose Fire Hall (must sign up no later 

than Monday April 10th)-Cost $5.00  

Safe Driver Course May 23rd, 9am—3 pm, , at the Calvin K  Richards  Senior/Youth  Community      

Center 

Senior Walk June 5th, 10-am –1pm, Veterans memorial Park 

Safe Driver Course July 11th, 9am—3 pm, , at the Calvin K  Richards  Senior/Youth  Community       

Center 

Senior Picnic July 24h, 11an-1pm,  1pm, at Veterans Memorial Park (sign up by Thursday July 17h)-

Cost $5.00  

Veterans Breakfast TBA (veterans and their guests only)10am—12pm, at the Calvin K  Richards           

Senior/Youth  Community Center 

Safe Driver Course November 8th, 9am—3 pm, , at the Calvin K  Richards  Senior/Youth  Community    

Center 

 Holiday Luncheon December 4h, 11am-1pm, at the Active Hose Fire Hall (must sign up no later than 

Thursday November 27th)-Cost $5.00  

                            Remembered 

Darlene Lindsay, 80, of Niagara Falls, NY, passed away peacefully on Thursday,       

November 21, 2024 surrounded by her beloved family. Darlene  was a dedicated and   

beloved member of the Town of Niagara community. She spent the last 10 years of 

her life working with the senior program, where she served lunches and brought joy 

to many seniors.  Darlene was indeed cherished by the senior  participants at the Town of  Niagara Sen-

ior Program.  Her dedication, warm, friendly demeanor made her a beloved figure among the   seniors. 

Her presence brought joy and comfort to many, and she will be fondly remembered by all who had the  

pleasure of knowing her.  


